The Weekly Newsletter of Mr. Courchane, SJE November 6, 2020 Together in God's Name!

Dear Parents and Students:

The 8th grade did their parts at mass with their usual high quality. Thank you to each of them for participating and setting a good example for the younger grades. They continue to model Catholic values for their peers.

One Catholic value is helping the poor and hungry. National Junior Honor Society is currently heading up a food drive. Please consider contributing to the NJHS / Milwaukee Rescue Mission Food Drive. We are seeking jelly and syrup.

Next Friday, November 13, there is no school due to a teacher in-service.

I am currently seeking used binoculars to the science lab. They can be of any quality. They will be used for nature observations and some may be disassembled when optics are being studied in class.

I will be out on November 16, November 20, and November 23 for personal days. I am pleased I know I can count on the 8th grade to be prefect students for the substitutes.

Although in many ways this might seem to be the longest year ever, it really is moving along. Next week is our 11th week of in-person education. We appear to be one of the few schools in the area who have made it this far without any need for a "pivot" to virtual. This is due I am sure in no small part to the good job the students have done in complying with our Covid-19 protocols. Let's keep it up.

Sincerely,

Mr. Courchane

8th Grade Homeroom 7th/8th Grade Religion Grade 5-8 Science



"Autumn is a second spring when every leaf is a flower." Albert Camus